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ALTON - Excavation work on the terrain at the McDonald's rebuild has made 
significant progress this week. Work began on Monday, but much of the concrete has 
been removed and the ground leveled.



Construction of the new McDonald's will begin soon. The hope is to have the 
McDonald's at 717 E. Broadway in Alton open by June.

A fire on June 17, 2021, destroyed the old McDonald's at that location.

 


